Chris O'Brien

From: Joan <jksackett@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 5:32 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Support For H7225, Article 3, Section 17

To Whom It may Concern:
I am a property owner in Providence, RI and I:
« SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17
Joan Sackett
203 Angell St.
Providence, RI. 02906

Joan Sackett
(401)474-5842



